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Brad Kaylor, Chief of Police 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  January 22, 2017 APPROVED:   BD, LB, DM 

INCIDENT:  Police Seek Public’s Help To Identify Suspects CONTACT:      Sergeant Bill Russell 

OCCURRENCE DATE: January 22, 2017   (909)  395-2921  wrussell@ontariopolice.org 

 

STATEMENT:  

Police investigators are seeking the public’s help in identifying three men believed to be involved in a shooting that took 

place in the 100 block of E. De Anza Circle, in the City of Ontario. 

The shooting occurred on January 22, 2017, at approximately 11:05 AM.  Three male suspects forced their way into the 

victim’s home and started an altercation.  One of the suspects fired multiple shots from a handgun into the residence, 

striking a mother and her adult son.  Both victim’s were transported to a local area hospital where they received 

treatment for non-lifethreatening injuries. 

The suspects are described as Hispanic males, 5’7 to 5’10, ages 18-25.  The suspects were wearing dark colored hooded 

sweatshirts or hats.  Investigators believe the incident may be gang related. 

Police are asking anyone with information about the suspects or who may have witnessed the incident to contact 

Detective Larry Bonomo at 909-395-2869 or 909-986-6711. 

Information can also be reported anonymously by calling WE-TIP at 800-78-CRIME or on-line at www.wetip.com. 
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